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MEMORANDUM FOK: Sharon D. Mearse
Senfer Contract Specialist
Contract Administration Branch
Division of Contracts and
Property Management, ADM

FROM: Shirley L. Fortuna
Deputy CNWRA Program Manager
Special Issues Group
Program Management. Policy Development
and Analysis Staff, NMSS

SUBJECT: MODIFICATION NO., FOUR TO SWRI'S SUBCONTRACT WITH THE
UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA (UOA) UNDER CONTRACT NO. NRC-02-88-005

In response to your request of November 6, 1990 and December 10, 1990, we
have reviewed the subject modification for conflicts of interest. Based upon
this review, we have determined that no conflicts of interest exist, and that
the use of Dr, Kulatilake as principal investigator poses no problems.

If you have any questions, please contact me on x20427,

/

y / <
Sh1r1&§7L. Fortuna

Deputy CNWRA Program Manager

special Issues Group

Program Management, Policy Development
and Analysis Staff, NMSS

DISI%IBET‘ON

NMS5 r/f
JLFunches

SIG r/f

WBBrown

SLFortuna

BStiltenpole

mmmn .- -..-.--'-.-.-u--.o--:- - --.--.:.-----------:-----.------:---..---.--. ------------

DATE lZﬁb_/QO i 12/47/90 12ﬂ} 90

F1010203%82 SOL227
Tfl'x‘”g' POR oy » g ) i AFQ&"/




